From: Segrera, Elaine

Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 10:26 AM

To: Roman, Gerardo; Garcia, Dayron; construction@tagdbi.com
Cc: jsegrera@segrera.com; Segrera, Elaine

Subject: Case #CE290653-011620;permit BL11085147
Importance: High

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Mr. Roman and Mr. Garcia,

| am contacting you today regarding a Notice of Intent to Lien on our property at 5401
Maggiore Street. My husband Jose and I, would like to request an administrative hearing with
the City of Coral Gables to discuss this matter. | have also included our architect, general
contractor Mr. Manny Leon on this email. He has been working with the City since our
notification back in November of 2020 regarding this matter. Please advise when our
administrative hearing is scheduled. According to the Notice of Intent to Lien on 6/22/2021 we
have 20 days to request an administrative hearing and thus we are in compliance with this
timeline and would like to meet to further discuss this matter.

Thank you,
Elaine



